
ACMM Monthly News April 2013 

 

Good day ladies, 

 

Hope you are getting those motorcycles all shined up and ready for a great 2013 riding season! 

We wanted to touch base with you as you have either been in touch with us or have joined us at a 

recent monthly meeting.  

 

If you would like to be added to our Atlantic Canada Motor Maids (ACMM) Facebook site, 

please look us up and send a request to join. It's a great way to see what is on the go and learn a 

bit more about us should you still be considering becoming a Motor Maid.  

 

Our ACMM website is also a wonderful source of information. You can access at 

www.acmotormaids.com and the main Motor Maid Inc site can be found at 

www.motormaids.org  

 

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact us and we would be happy to assist. 

 

In the meantime we have some of the following events on the go you may be interested in: 

 April 28th is our next Monthly meeting. In NS it will be held in Bridgewater at the River 

Pub at 12 noon. In NB it will be held in Fredericton (details TBD) If you are interested in 

joining us, please check our AC website for further meeting details 

 May 3rd is International Female Ride Day (IFRD) and our NS ACMM member, Ann 

MacKelvie is organizing a great event-a Run For The Borders where we will meet up 

with NB and PEI riders for lunch in Dieppe then head on to PEI for the evening for those 

who are able. This event is open to ALL female riders and you can join us for any or all 

of the event if you wish. Ride details ca be found on our website. For those in NB, our 

members are making plans to meeting up with us in Dieppe. You can contact Heather 

Henderson at motor maiden@live.ca and she can provide you details as they are made. 

 May 20th we are having an Advance Riders Course in Halifax 1-7pm put on my Safety 

Services NS. The course is regularly 165$ but they will offer it to us for $135. We are 

opening this up to other women riders so if you are interested. Please contact me or check 

out our website and for more details. 

Ride Safe & remember "when you come to a fork in the road.....take it!" 

 

Denise Pelrine 

District Director 

Atlantic Canada Motor Maids 
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